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you in Sierra Leone,
happened to me too,

okay?" "Look at me." "I'm
not gonna let it happen to
you." "You hear me?" "I'm
not gonna let it happen."

"You belong with me."
"You hear me?" "You

belong with me." "Where
are you going?" "Mike,
don't leave me here."
"Mike, don't leave me

here." "You belong with
me." "You belong with

                               3 / 7



 

me." "You hear me?" "You
belong with me." "Where

are you going?" "Say
goodbye, sweetie." "Say
goodbye, sweetie." "Say
goodbye." "Mike?" "Mike,
you okay?" "Mike?" "You
okay?" "You okay?" "You
okay?" "Yeah, I think I'm
fine." "You okay?" "You

okay?" "Yeah." "You
okay?" "Yeah." "He's

gonna be okay." "Yeah."
"You okay?" "Yeah." "You
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okay?" "You okay?" "You
okay?" "Yeah." "You
okay?" "Did he say

anything to you?" "You
okay?" "Did he say

anything to you?" "About
what?" "You okay?" "Did
he say anything to you?"

"About what?" "You
okay?" "About what?"

"About what?" "Did he say
anything to you?" "You
okay?" "About what?"

"Did he say anything to

                               5 / 7



 

you?" "About what?" "You
okay?" "I'm gonna be

okay." "You okay?" "I'm
gonna be okay." "Here, I

got you some water." "I'm
gonna be okay." "Here, I

got you some water." "I'm
just gonna stay away."
"Here, I got you some
water." "I'm just gonna

stay away." "The story is
there are incidents" "I'm
just gonna stay away."
"The story is there are
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incidents like what we just
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